
Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist Church

Our Church At Worship

January 16, 2016
 

Sabbath School
   

Song Service
Opening Hymn
Scripture Reading
Theme Justina Stagg
Bible Study Global Rebellion and the Patriarchs Ron Stagg

Divine Service
 
Welcome and Announcements 
Music Interlude  Instrumental
Invocation Alice Brown
Hymn of Praise Will Your Anchor Hold? Hymn #534
Special Music Alice Brown
Scripture Reading Isaiah 43:1-3 Selina McIntyre
Children’s Offering Svjetlana Stagg
Children’s Time Amy Chafe
Offering Church Budget Jane Smallwood
Prayer Song           As We Come To You In Prayer Hymn #671
Morning Prayer Jane Smallwood
Sermon Alice Brown

Exciting Times Down In the Valley
Closing Hymn How Firm a Foundation Hymn #509
Benediction Alice Brown
Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset: This Week:   4:39 pm. Next Week:   4:49 pm.

Next  Sabbath: Sermon:       Pastor Jason Williams 
Offering:       Church Budget 

Announcements
"This is the day the LORD has made. We will rejoice and be glad in it." (Psa 118:24 NLT). May
God bless you as you worship Him on this holy Sabbath! Welcome to each one!

Prayer Ministry - Any prayer request cards can be placed in the prayer box in the foyer and will
be later distributed among our members to be prayed for. 

Mid-Week Ministry - A discussion was had regarding Mid-Week Meetings and the initiation of
Small Group ministry during the mid-week meeting on Tuesday past. Our mid-week ministry
during the mid-week will be making a transition to small group meetings in several areas.
Information to be shared as soon as it is fully available. If you are interested in leading or hosting
a small group, please speak to Pastor Jason as soon as possible. Members will be contacted
about participation as well. Stay tuned for an announcement to be forthcoming in the days ahead. 

Church Board to meet on Sunday, January 17, 2016 at 9:00am here at the church. 

Next Fellowship Meal: Sabbath, January 23, 2016

Adventurer Club will have its next club meeting on Sunday, January 24, from 11:00am to
1:00pm.

Depression & Anxiety Recovery Program INFORMATION SESSIONS are scheduled for
January 25-27 at three locations and times in our area. Please see your insert today, sharing
information about the program.  A poster is also posted to the bulletin board. Church members
will be encouraged to attend the info session to be held here at the church. All registration and
participation information will be shared at the info sessions. The 8-week program will run for
registered participants in February and March.

Amalgamated Academy Breakfast Program Duty has been scheduled for our church for
January 25-29. Volunteers will be needed. Thank you to those who are willing to participate.
Speak to Pastor Jason or Amy Chafe to schedule in for service during that week. 

Church Business Meeting to take place on Saturday evening, January 30, at 6:00pm here at
the church. All church members are encouraged to be in attendance at this important meeting.
Any church departmental leader that wishes to make a presentation at the meeting, or any
member who has an item for agenda consideration, is asked to contact Pastor Jason by January
24 regarding your request. Please make plans to be together that evening.  

New Sanctuary Chairs Capital Campaign -  Thank you to those members and friends who
have helped us get much closer to our funding needs for new Church Chairs. A presentation will
be made at our business meeting regarding this topic. Until then, all members are encouraged
to continue to support this cause enabling us to reach our final funding goal of $10,500. Please
make your donation marked “Church Chairs” on your envelope to support this cause. God bless
you for your generosity!  

Women’s Bible Studies - Update on new schedule will be forthcoming. 

Bay Roberts Healthy Living Club - All participants are encouraged to take in an Information
Session for the upcoming Depression & Anxiety Recovery Program being offered between
January 25-27, 2016.  

Remember in Prayer: The new church year ahead; Evangelistic ministry planning; God’s
blessing on our local church leadership and membership; our sick and shut-in members; for the
Holy Spirit’s outpouring among us and true revival in our hearts.


